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22.9.20 
Dear Parents, Carers,
It has been a wonderful start to the Autumn term. Class 4 have settled back into school like amazingly and Mrs Sandercock, Mrs Dyer and Mrs Ashton have all commented on how mature and adaptable they have been with consideration toward the current epidemic guidelines. I have been greeted with smiling faces and positive attitudes every morning! I feel extremely proud of them all. 
Reading records and homework will be collected on a Friday. On a Monday, the reading records and your child’s homework book will be returned along with the weekly homework tasks and spelling activity. It is important that your child is reading daily therefore, please note down in the reading record when your child has read. Although reading records and homework books will be stored at school over the weekend, I would like to encourage reading at home over the weekend.
PE is on a Wednesday. 
As we move through this term, I will be uploading a weekly timetable of which will outline the daily learning objectives. You will also find associated work on both the school website and google classroom. Please consider this if your child/ children are away from the school for any period of time.
Kind regards,
Miss E Eddison 
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